My Classroom Electronic Device Policy
[bookmark: _GoBack]Use of personal electronic devices will not be allowed in my classroom unless the student has my permission to use them.  To ensure the fairest and least distracting enforcement of this policy all electronic devices will be collected at the beginning of every class period.  All devices will be placed in a safe bin and returned to the student at the end of the period.  This policy will help create a better learning environment by allowing me to focus on student learning instead of policing inappropriate use of technology

If a student refuses to follow this policy they will be sent to the office with a referral for not following the classroom rules.

If you need to contact your child in case of an emergency please call the school at (843) 237-9899
If you have any questions or concerns about the electronic device policy please contact me at the number above or email me at mvassallo@gcsd.k12.sc.us 

Thank you for your support in creating the best possible learning environment!!!

